

Dear Parent/Carer

Parents' Evening Y7 and Y9 – Wednesday 21st February

We would like to invite you to the Y7 & Y9 Parents Evening, taking place on Wednesday 21st February from 3.45pm to 6.30pm

After listening carefully to parental feedback this is a return to face-to-face subject meetings and it is essential that all parents attend this evening as it provides you with an opportunity to discuss progress towards targets, attendance, behaviour, and any other issues or concerns you may have.

This is a subject parents evening, which will give you an opportunity to meet with a range of teachers for 5 minutes each to give you an insight into your child's progress across school.

Your child will receive an appointment sheet to make bookings for you with their teachers. We ask that you communicate with them to ensure times are appropriate for you, and you have an appointment with all staff members you wish to see. It is also an opportunity to meet with Pastoral Heads of Year, Mrs Horsfall (Y7) and Mrs Mulready (Y9).

It is important that meetings are kept within the 5-minute timeslot as other parents will be waiting for appointments and we would like to make certain that every parent that has made an appointment is seen within the given timeslot. Due to this, missed appointments may not be replaced.

Kind regards

Ms Abdulkarim
Assistant Principal